The theme for the month of November is “Courage”. 

Important Dates:
· Today we have our student-led canteen at lunch. All items are $1.00 to $2.00 each.
· Hot lunch will also be available today. Cheese pizza is $2.00 a slice.
· The student-led breakfast program is every morning, and this is available to all students. 
· Monday, November 29th (one week from today): All students will be receiving their Report Cards. This report card will indicate progress from September until November 18th. Please keep in mind that assessment will be reported using the 1-4 scale. For students who did not complete the prescribed curriculum outcomes, NA will appear on the report card.  
· Parent/Teacher conferences will be held virtually through Microsoft Teams on Thursday, December 2nd from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
· Friday, December 3rd there are NO classes for students. Parent/Teacher conferences will be from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. and in the afternoon, all staff will be participating in a Professional Development session.

Athletics and Activities:
There will be badminton practice Monday from 3:00 until 4:30 for All players except spares. Please see Mrs. Graham if you are unable to attend.
Attention all soccer players: a reminder that you need to hand in your jersey to Mrs. Graham during foundations today was due date. There are still a lot of players who have not passed them in.
There is a hockey game tomorrow at 3:00 p.m. at the Hurley arena go out and cheer on your team.
~ Please remember to wear your mask while in the building and sanitize! We want to stay healthy and safe.


Have a fabulous Friday.

 
